
 

 

Stations of the Cross Online 
We adore you, O Christ, and we bless you. 

Because by your holy cross you have redeemed the world. 

 

 

Stations for Young People 

Stations of the Cross for Kids (10 and Under) 
https://wau.org/resources/article/re_stations_cross_kids/  

Stations of the Cross (5th grade and older) 
http://www.sacredhearthouston.org/documents/Teresa%20-

%20CCE/Lent/Stations%20Booklet%20HS.pdf  

Mission Stations of the Cross for Children  
http://www.missionsocieties.ca/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Stations-of-

the-cross-for-children-2016.pdf 

Stations of the Cross for Children – Loyola Press 
Slides http://media.loyolapress.com/assets/lent/stations-eng/stations-eng.html  (PDF version)  

Printable Stations of the Cross 
http://www.catholicicing.com/printable-stations-of-cross-for/  

Printable Stations Booklet 
http://catholicplayground.com/little-stations-cross-booklet/stations-of-the-cross-booklet.html 

 

Scripts for Living Stations of the Cross 

Living Stations of the Cross – Arlene 
http://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/wp-content/uploads/2009/02/living-stations-arlene-a.pdf  

Living Stations of the Cross – Mary 
http://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/wp-content/uploads/2009/02/living-stations-mary-w.pdf  

Living Stations of the Cross – Sophie 
http://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/wp-content/uploads/2009/02/living-stations-sophie-p.pdf  

Living Stations of the Cross - St. Mary's  
http://livingstations2015.weebly.com/uploads/1/5/1/7/15173184/livingstations_script_mar21.pdf  

Living Stations of the Cross - Sister Mary Terese 
http://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/03/Living-Stations-Script-Sr-Marie.pdf  

Living Stations of the Cross – St. Rose 
https://sites.google.com/site/strosesingers/home  

 

Stations of the Cross for Youth and Adults 

Stations of the Cross for Vocations 
http://www.usccb.org/beliefs-and-teachings/vocations/discerning-men/upload/Stations-of-the-Cross-for-Vocations.pdf    

Stations of the Cross by Creighton 
http://onlineministries.creighton.edu/CollaborativeMinistry/Stations.pdf  

Stations of the Cross with Mary 
http://onlineministries.creighton.edu/CollaborativeMinistry/Lent/Stations-with-Mary.pdf  
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Vatican Stations of the Cross 

Scriptural Stations of the Cross - Pope John Paul II, Good Friday 1991 
http://www.usccb.org/prayer-and-worship/prayers-and-devotions/stations-of-the-cross/scriptural-stations-of-the-cross.cfm 

Way of the Cross at the Colosseum, Good Friday 2005 - Meditations by Cardinal Ratzinger 
http://www.vatican.va/news_services/liturgy/2005/documents/ns_lit_doc_20050325_via-crucis_en.html 

Way of the Cross Led by Pope Francis, Good Friday, 2014 
http://w2.vatican.va/content/liturgy/en/2014/documents/ns_lit_doc_20140418_via-crucis_en.html  

Vatican Way of the Cross 2000-2014 
http://www.vatican.va/news_services/liturgy/documents/index_via-crucis_en.html  

 

Catechetical activities 

Stations of the Cross Montessori Activity 
http://www.catholicicing.com/stations-of-cross-montessori-activity/  

Stations Box for Home  
http://cherishedheartsathome.blogspot.com.au/2010/02/stations-of-cross-box.html  

Stations of the Cross Tableaus  
http://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/2009/03/4040-lenten-activities-stations-of-the-cross-tableaus/ 

Stations of the Cross by Students: New Light on an Old Tradition  
http://www.smp.org/ResourcePage.cfm?Article=51  

Stations of the Cross Resources - 2017 Cornerstone Media Kit 
http://cornerstonemedia.org/stations/  

Various Stations Activities 
http://catholicblogger1.blogspot.com/2009/02/stations-of-cross.html  
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